
Fall OPA Campout & Voting Delegates’ Meeting 

OPA President Lew Acre has tentatively reserved 23 sites at Lakewood Christian 

Campground near Forest, Ontario from September 1, 2025 ( after 2 pm) until 

Friday September 5, 2025 by noon.  An additional 6 sites are available in the same 

area for those willing to leave on Thursday September 4, 2025 by noon.  

The sites cost $63 + tax/ night and have water, 30 amp electric and sewers. There 

is one 50 amp site for an additional cost. There are 10 pull-through sites (P1 – 

P10)  and the rest are back-in ( sites B1 – B24). All of the sites are clustered 

around the Fellowship Hall, which we will have access to for our meetings and 

possibly a potluck meal.  

Everyone must make their own reservations by calling 519-899-4415. When 

registering, make sure to say that you’re with the “OPA Campers.” Check out their 

website to view the sites available. www.lakewoodchristiancampground.com 

The “hold” on these sites will expire by July 9, 2025 so please make your 

reservations as soon as possible.  

Possible activities include; nightly campfires, off-site golfing, onsite swimming in 

the pool, indoor & outdoor games etc.   

http://www.lakewoodchristiancampground.com/

